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Two Day Stand Down for all CIP in Construction

• Review contractors’ revised Health and Safety Plans 
• Ensure contractors are performing health checks on all 

employees before they report to jobsites.
• Ensure all contractor employees are wearing facial 

coverings or other PPE as appropriate.
• Ensure city construction management staff and inspectors 

are trained on how to hold contractors accountable to 
their Health and Safety Plans. 

All SPU projects were back in construction Monday, April 
13.
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• Capital projects generally moving forward 
as normal. 

• SPU paused the award and execution of 
new construction contracts from March 23 
to April 10.

• Most staff who work on capital projects are 
working from home full-time and deploying 
from home when they need to go to a 
project site. 
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